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The MB Congratulations to Amir of Jamaat-e-Islami of Pakistan

The Muslim Brotherhood (MB) congratulates Mr. Hafiz Naeemur Rehman on the occasion of his election as the Amir

(chief) of Pakistan’s Jamaat-e-Islami (JI), for the period from April 2024 to April 2029. 

The MB also congratulates the Jamaat-e-Islami on fulfilling this entitlement and prays to Allah Almighty to grant

Mr. Hafiz Naeemur Rehman success in leading the JI and achieving its goals, for the good and benefit for the

Pakistani society and all Muslims.

Allah Is the Greatest; and May Praise Be to Allah

Dr. Salah Abdel Haq

Acting Muslim Brotherhood General Guide

(Thursday, 25 Ramadan 1445 AH / 4 April 2024 AD)
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